OKLAHOMA INSURANCE DEPARTMENT

Five CORPORATE PLAZA
3625 NW 56TH, SUITE 100
OxkranoMa City, OK 73112

GLEN MULREADY
INSURANCE COMMISSIONER

NOTICE (10/8/19)

To:  ALLENTITIES REGULATED BY THE OKLAHOMA INSURANCE DEPARTMENT
From: Glen Mulready, Insurance Commissioner
Date: October 8, 2019

RE: Notice of Statute Change

URGENT
Notice of Statute Change:

Please be advised that pursuant to a change to 36 O.S. § 1250.4(B),
amended by SB 1010 in 2019, any individual or entity subject to the
jurisdiction of the Insurance Commissioner is now required to respond
to any inquiry from the Commissioner’s office within 20 business days.
The prior version of the statute allowed for 30 days. This change is
effective November 1, 2019. Additionally, all affected parties are now
required to receive and respond to all inquiries electronically.

Please let this serve as written notice.



